
Please attend a commemorative 
plaque dedication ceremony honoring 
the women of  the Cadet Nurse Corps 

serving the United States during World War II.

Ceremony dedication is:
Sunday, November 5, 2017 at 10 am

Eisenhower Memorial, Eisenhower Park
East Meadow, New York

For information as it becomes available, 
contact US Cadet Nurse Corps via Facebook at:

www.facebook.com/cadetnurses/
Reservations at: http://bit.ly/cadet-nurse-event

PlEaSE NotE, this is an outdoor ceremony approximately 
1 hour duration; dress appropriately for the weather.

A call to all former

Cadet Nurses of  the

US Cadet Nurse Corps 

and their families:


